A reminder, please check the lost and found for items you may be missing. You will need to claim your
things before the end of the year, as they will be donated.

June Jamboree is coming on Monday.

Attention Gateway Staff, we need you for the dunk tank on June 18 any time after 12:00 noon to 2:30
p.m. You only have to stay 10 to 15 minutes.

Students, do you want to play Volleyball or Badminton? The sign-up sheet is in the Commons or get
more detailed information from Mr. Rogers or Ms. Bus.

If you want to play Basketball with Mr. Lunder, Mr. Schilaty and a surprise teacher — Sign up in the
commons.

Also, we need 3 student volunteers to help check in Parent Volunteers — must be on honor level 1 or 2.
Please talk with Ms. Olander if you would like to be involved.

All library fines need to be paid in the front office today in order to receive your Yearbook on time on
Monday.

Also, the library is now open for summer reading check out. You may stop by now through Tuesday and
select a book on the summer reading list.

Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.



